
SULLIVAN COUNTY BAR ASSOCIATION 
EST. 1910 

 
2024/2025 Edition – Vol. 1 

GREETINGS! 

I am honored and excited to reach out to my fellow attorneys with this 

first newsletter of the 2024/2025 SCBA season. Along with the officers 

and directors of the SCBA, I hope to engage every member of the 

association this year and develop strategies to attract more attorneys to 

join the SCBA. 

I hope to see you all on September 26th. 

Timothy McCausland – President, Sullivan County Bar Association. 

2024/2025 OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS 

President – Timothy McCausland 
Vice President – Brian Rourke 
Treasurer – Michael Davidoff 
Secretary – Jerome Dorfman 
 
Directors – Amy Davidoff, Martin Rutberg, Hon. Mark Meddagh, Frances 
Clemente, John Ferrara, Michael Mednick, Cirino Bruno, William Chellis, 
Hon. Jacqueline Ricciani 

STRATEGIC OBJECTIVES FOR 2024/2025 

At a Board of Directors meeting held ealier this month in Monticello, the 

Strategic Objectives for the year were presented and discussed. The 

objectives include the following; By Laws update, website update, CLE p, 

committee structures and appointments and membership strategy.  

Action was taken to secure the services of a website developer to update 

the SCBA website. Brian Rourke identified a qualified and economical 

website developer and we have begun the process of reviewing the 

website and making necessary changes. When completed, the site will 

include the name, website address and phone number of all SCBA 

members, in addition to other relevant content. 

SEPTEMBER 26 
MEMBER MEETING 

The first general membership 

meeting of the 2024/2025 

season will be held 

September 26, 2024 at 

6pm at the ‘new’ Piccolo Paese 

– at the Sullivan County Golf 

Course in Liberty. Cash bar 

cocktail ‘hour’ from 6pm to 

6:30pm. Price will be $50 for a 

three course meal. Please RSVP 

to SCBA Secretary Jerry 

Dorfman at 

jdlawny@verizon.net or (845) 

747-9403. An agenda will 

follow shortly. 
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